
Dear Elected Official, 
 
As we come to deal with the after effects of lockdown, we are finding that the impact on our students has 
been monumental. They have overcome immense pain and tolerance to the everyday actions around us as we 
learn to navigate COVID-19 and look forward to the future. 
 
There is much talk about Americans jumping through additional hoops in order to return to a “Normal” life, 
every single person should have the ability to choose the best route of care for themselves and their families.  
 
Civil Rights and Liberties are proclaimed in the Declaration of Independence, the Nuremberg Code 
(Informed Consent) and protected in the Constitution, should ensure our unalienable rights to bodily 
autonomy. Medical ethicists have long maintained that a patient who has been coerced to consent to injection 
of biotechnology or a medical procedure, due to fear of losing access to basic necessities (i.e. food, medical 
care, education, employment, travel, freedom) should not be presumed to have provided lawful informed 
consent to the injection or medical procedure.   
 
Medical mandates and coercion violate the Nuremberg code and our unalienable rights to bodily 
autonomy.  The American people must retain their ability to decline, refuse, and opt out of any and all 
medical procedures.  Legislation and policies should empower and support an individual making their own 
medical decisions through education, informed consent, with equitable alternatives. Liability free products 
must be offered without mandates, coercion and restrictions of freedom placed upon the U.S. citizens. We 
must learn from our history or be doomed to repeat the great injustices of our past.  Please protect the 
American people from another potential great civil and human rights travesty. 
 
I am primarily concerned for my children’s health data privacy, being denied services, and having to 
compromise after everything that has been overcome in the last year. The route to return to normal should lie 
in the hands of the people, and done without additional barriers and inequities that we have fought so hard to 
diminish in this lifetime. We are at a crossroads and really need your support to protect the rights of every 
student and citizen of this nation. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my viewpoint on this matter, I believe it is an important issue that needs 
strong legislation to prohibit ill use of these guidelines. I look forward to ensuring our students health rights 
are protected and that they receive a quality education after this terrible pandemic. Please consider sponsoring 
legislation such as the following:  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 


